
  

     

 
Saint Philip Mission Church 
25797 State Highway  #98 
Edinboro, Pa.   16412 
Founded 1807 

Saint Lawrence Church 
180 East State Street 
Albion, Pa.  16401 
Founded 1914 

  Rev. James J. Kennelley - Pastor 
 

Email:  jjk103@zoominternet.net             

Saint Lawrence and Saint Philip 
 

 Roman 
Catholic 
Churches 

    Reconciliation:                     Saturday @ 4:15pm to 4:45pm at St. Lawrence 
       Schedule Weekend Masses:         Saturday @ 5:00pm at St. Lawrence 
                                      Sunday   @ 8:00am at St. Philip 
      Sunday   @ 10:00am at St. Lawrence 
                                                                            Live-Streamed for your convenience 

         
Schedule Weekday Masses:        Monday, Wednesday, and Friday @ 8:00 am at St Lawrence 

            Tuesday and Thursday @ 8:00 am at St Philip 
                    
          First Friday Masses: Adoration 4:00 pm to 5:00 pm Mass @ 5:15 pm at St. Lawrence 

Office Hours: 9:00 am to 2:00 pm Monday - Thursday 

Email:   stlawrencealbion@gmail.com 

Webpage:   www.stlawrencealbion.org 

Office:    814-756-3623   

 Fax:      814-756-5918  

  Faith Formation Office Tuesday & Thursday 9:00 am - 2:00 pm:  814-756-4840 

St. Lawrence Center & Rental Information:  814-756-4840 (Leave Message) 

   Faith Formation Email:   stlawrencelife@gmail.com  

PARISH OFFICE CONTACT INFORMATION: 

Sick Calls 

Visits to the hospitals are 

made per patient request.  

Notify the Parish Office of 

hospitalization and/or 

Communion to the sick 

and shut-ins. 

Emergencies will be 

addressed at any time. 

Sacrament of Matrimony 

Parishioners are requested to 

contact the pastor at least six 

months in advance to begin 

preparation for this 

sacrament.  Participation is 

required in the Pre-Cana 

Program or Engagement 

Encounter. 

Sponsor Certificates  

Letters of recommendation 

issued only to confirmed 

parishioners (age 16+) in 

good standing, who attend 

Mass regularly and support 

the parish wit h time, 

treasure or talent. 

Sacrament of Baptism 

By appointment.  Please call 

the Parish Office for more 

information.  Pre-Baptismal 

instruction is required.   

 

 

   



  

ST. LAWRENCE AND ST. PHILIP CHURCH   

    

                     
  

 

Saturday, November 7, 2020   

Weekday 
 

5:00 PM    For the People of St. Lawrence & St. Philip 
 

Sunday, November 8,  2020  

Thirty-Second Sunday in Ordinary Time 
 

8:00 AM   Living & Deceased Members of St. Philip Altar Rosary 

( St. Philip Altar Rosary )  

10:00 AM    Fr. James Conlin, 1st Pastor of St. Lawrence 

( St. Lawrence Parish ) 
 

( Live Streamed For Your Convenience At 10:00 am )  
  
 

Monday, November 9, 2020  

The Dedication of the Lateran Basilica 
  

8:00 AM    John Vincent 

( Jim & Norella Consedine ) 
 

Tuesday, November 10, 2020  

St. Leo the Great, Pope & Doctor of the Church 
 

8:00 AM    Communion Service  ( at St. Lawrence ) 

8:00 AM   All Souls 
( at St. Philip ) 

    

Wednesday, November 11, 2020 

St. Martin of Tours, Bishop 
 

8:00 AM    Stevie Mihalak 

   ( Mike & Sue Mihalak )  
          

Thursday, November 12, 2020  

St. Josapat, Bishop & Martyr 
 

8:00 AM    Communion Service  ( at St. Lawrence ) 

8:00 AM    All Souls  

( at St. Philip Parish ) 
 

Friday, November 13, 2020  

St. Frances Xavier Cabrini, Virgin 
 

8:00 AM    Chris Balogh for Healing 

( The Kalieda Family ) 
 

Saturday, November 14 2020   

Weekday 
 

5:00 PM    Steve & Mary Mihalak 

( Mike & Sue Mihalak ) 
 

Sunday, November 15,  2020  

Thirty-Third Sunday in Ordinary Time 
 

8:00 AM   Living & Deceased Members of St. Philip Altar Rosary 

( St. Philip Altar Rosary )  

10:00 AM    Matthew D. Enders 

( John & Bonnie Enders ) 
 

( Live Streamed For Your Convenience At 10:00 am )  
  

 

Mass Intentions 
Thirty-Second Sunday  

In  
Ordinary Time 

 
~*~*~*~*~*~*~*~*~*~*~*~*~*~*~*~*~*~*~*~*~*~ 

STAY AWAKE! 
How then, shall we live our lives? We are told 

to keep vigil and to “stay awake.” What does that mean? 

It means that we keep our spirits well stocked with faith, 

hope, and love, so that our “lamps” will not burn out too 

soon. It means that we continually seek out wisdom, 

especially in dark times of suffering. It means that we 

are always ready for the Lord to come in unexpected 

ways, teach us unexpected lessons, and bring us unex-

pected joys, even in unexpected situations. Then, at the 

moment of death we will be prepared, because we will 

be in the habit of watching for and welcoming the Lord. 
 

 
~*~*~*~*~*~*~*~*~*~*~*~*~*~*~*~*~*~*~*~*~*~ 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 
Praying with a Purpose 

 
Please contact Cathy Wojtecki 756-5961,  

Norma Jafko 756-3889,    

or Jim Pellegrino, to add a prayer request. 
 

Among those  
we are praying for... 

   
Kylie Allen-Kulyk, Dennis Melquist,   

Jim and Julia Zurinsky,  

Robert Stewart, Doug Sweet, 

Gabe Sobina and his family,  

Jeanette Meeker, Judy Pry,  Henry Gilbet, 

Ron Salisbury, Rachel Graham,  

 Tony Jantosik, Chris Balogh 

and the family of Sarah Vallimont 

  
  
 
                                  
                          
 
 
  Monday, November 9                AA Meeting - 8 pm  

                                         St. Lawrence Center 

 

  Wednesday, November 11        AA Meeting - 8 pm  

                                         St. Lawrence Center 

 



  
    THIRTY - SECOND SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME                                                 NOVEMBER 8, 2020  

 St. Philip St. Lawrence                                

Parish Goals              $18,858.00  $9,429.00 

# Families / # Pledges 59 / 14 124 / 450   

Total Amount Pledged $3,730.00  $18,970.00   

Total Amount Collected                                                                  $6,020.00 $18,695.00   

Shortfall Between  
Total Pledges & Goal 

 + $112.00  $5,699.00 

Shortfall Between 
Amount Collected & Goal 

 $163.00   $3.409.00 

 
 
Dear Friends in Christ: 
     Sometimes things happen we don’t expect. Taken by surprise, we can fumble and become victims of our own lack of 
preparation. If you are having a surgical procedure, the last thing you want to hear in the operating room is “Oops!” 
What does it mean to ‘be prepared?’  
     St. Paul encouraged the faithful to “Pray always!” Have an ongoing, conscientious communication and positive  
relationship with God. Think about the presence of the Holy Spirit and reflect on your Guardian Angel’s presence as a 
spiritual friend as well. When an issue comes up, call together these ongoing relationships of spiritual identity to be  
your ‘community of faith’ within which you can be successful and optimistic when the challenges of life threaten your 
personal and spiritual well-being. 
     When Jesus entered the desert and was tempted three times, His resources included prayer and recollecting spiritual 
teachings from Sacred Scripture to use as a shield against the Evil One. He had his tools of faith well practiced and  
arranged for ease of implementing for specific temptations. THAT is being prepared! THAT is being alert! THAT is  
successfully dispelling the Evil One with the Word of God! 
     Can you use the tools of Sacred Scripture, Church Teachings, or personal life experiences to offset the Evil One in your 
life? If not, you’re in trouble! Today’s Gospel warning is especially aimed at you to read the Word, review Church  
teaching, practice personal spiritual devotions and discipline so that it becomes ‘second nature’ to you. Let there be no 
spiritual “Oopsies” in your life. You have too much to lose – eternal life! 
Fr. Jim 

November 8, 2020 

  
Catholic Services Appeal  2020  

Diocesan Assessment/Parish Goal - $28,287.00    
 
 
 

 

 

 
  

 
St. Philip  

Last Weeks Collection 
 

Weekly Offertory Budget Goal 

 $ 723.00 
 

Amount Collected…….……….     $   515.00 

Surplus / Deficit……………….  -  $   208.00 

 
St. Lawrence  

Last Weeks Collection 
 

Weekly Offertory Budget Goal 

$ 2,148.00 
 

Amount Collected…….…….…     $ 1,298.00 

Surplus / Deficit……………….   - $    850.00 

~ Meeting ~ 
 

St. Philip Altar Rosary Society  

will hold their next meeting on  

Monday,  November 9 at 2pm  

at the St. Philip’s Center. 
 

All Are Welcome! 



  
Weaver 

Hair ! 
Beauty Salon 

 &  

Barber Shop 
 

Karen Weaver 
 

11 North Main St 

Albion 
   

756-4894 

 

 

Praise and Worship Choir 

 

 

  
                   

Under the direction of Carrie Sawin 
for students from K - 12 

 

Call Carrie Sawin at 756-4658 or e-mail at   

carriesawin@roadrunner.com with questions.  

                  
  St. Lawrence and St. Philip Church 
 
                  Membership Form 
 
    Name      _____________________________________________ 
  
    Address  _____________________________________________ 
 
    Phone     ________________ E-Mail ______________________ 

  Contact: Tammy Maskrey 

 Ladies of the Rosary  

Meetings  

First Thursday of the 

month at 6:30PM 

All Ladies of the parish are welcome! 

JOIN THE  
KNIGHTS OF 
COLUMBUS 

A CATHOLIC  
FAMILY FRATERNAL  

SERVICE ORGANIZATION 

CALL:    JOHN SHADE                 756-4512 

St. Lawrence 
Religious  
Education 

Sundays 11:00am-12:30pm 
K through 12 

To register contact: 

814-756-4840 

Religious Education Leader 

Ministries 
 

Serve the Lord and serve the 

Parish  as an: 
 

 Altar Server  

students grade 4 and up 
  

Eucharistic Minister  

post confirmation Adults 
  

Lector  

post confirmation Adults 
  

Greeter  

high school students and up 
 

CHECK ONE 
  
New 
 
Address Change 
  
Moving out of  

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

Cursillo 

“making a friend, being a friend,  

and  

introducing that friend to Christ.” 

Parish Coordinators:  

Terry and Patti Bowersox 814-756-5859 

 Your CHOIR needs YOUR   

   voice…  
    * to lead the singing of the Assembly 
 
    * to embellish the music of the liturgy 
 
    * to become a future cantor  
 
 Consider becoming a member TODAY! 

 

 

   

 

“Those who sing pray twice!”  

           (St. Augustine) 
  

 

            Irene Petruska 
              12450 Rt. 98 
 Edinboro, Pa.  16412 
            (814)384-3176 

Springfield Monument Company     
Cemetery Memorial Specialists  

 
Jim & Rosa Youschak                    
Owner / Memorial Designer 

 
PO Box 247                                                          
11885 Main Street                                                  
East Springfield  PA  16411  
  
1-800-729-3516                                                     
Local: 922-3596 

www.springfieldmonument.com     



   
LITURGICAL MINISTRY SCHEDULE  

Liturgical Ministry Schedule For November 14 & 15 

  Saturday Nov 14 - 5:00  Sunday Nov 15 - 10:00 

Lectors  Pat Thompson  Robert Adamczyk 

Servers  None  None  

Eucharistic 

Ministers 

  

Cheryl Krolczyk  
  

Kelli Kulyk 

Liturgical Ministry Schedule For November 21 & 22 

  Saturday Nov 21 - 5:00  Sunday Nov 22 - 10:00 

Lectors  Marge Mayer  Carl Pry 

Servers  None  None  

Eucharistic 

Ministers 

  

Pat Thompson 

  

Darcy Paradise 

Liturgical Ministry Schedule For November 28 & 29 

  Saturday Nov 28 - 5:00  Sunday Nov 29 - 10:00 

Lectors  Pat Thompson  Robert Adamczyk 

Servers  None  None  

Eucharistic 

Ministers 

  

Criss Rotko 

  

Mark Paradise 

 

 
 
 

                 
                  Sunday, November 8      Class                                          
                  Sunday, November 15    Class 
 

If you have any questions or concerns, 
please contact our Faith Formation Facilitator, 

Susie Muetzel, OFS. 
 

Office – 756-4840   Home – 756-0624 

Liturgical Ministry Schedule For December  5 & 6 

  Saturday Dec 5 - 5:00  Sunday Dec 6 - 10:00 

Lectors  Marge Mayer  Carl Pry 

Servers  None  None  

Eucharistic 

Ministers 

  

Silvia Atkinson  

  

Steve Sawin 

   

    The All Souls Day Envelopes with intentions listed,  

have been placed on the Altar of each Church.   

Your Envelopes will remain on the Altar,  

throughout the month of November, 

and the Parish will pray for all the souls listed 

at every Mass. 
 
 

Recycling Reminder 
   This is a reminder that we are only recycling  

plastic bags or film.   
Please No Bottles or Rigid Plastic. 

Additional flyers about the program have been placed at the 
entrances of the church so you may take one home to review 

what is being collected. 
 Please continue to bring your plastic bags  

to church and place them in the recycling box  
located in the side vestibule. 

 
Thank you, 

The Knights of Columbus 

BINGO MEETING 

 
There will be a meeting for  

the Bingo Team, and for new volunteers, 

on Monday November 9th at 6:00  

in the Social Hall.  This meeting will be  

a discussion meeting regarding clarity of 

positions, so we can reopen successfully.  

Now is the time  

to see what you can do to help out. 



  

November 2020 
$50.00 Weekly 

52-200 Club Winners  
 

Week 1    Joshua Born   November  1, 2020 
Week 2    Elaine Melquist   November   8, 2020 
Week 3    Greg O’Day  November 15, 2020 
Week 4    Marcy Chason  November 22, 2020 
Week 5    Dustin Mackey  November 29, 2020  
Congratulations to our November Winners! 

 
There are still tickets available. 

If you would interested,  

 
 

 
 
  

 
hear your soul speak, 

or 
your heart sing? 

 
While we welcome people to pray at Church,     
those who wish to continue to pray safely at home,  

Mass will continue to be live-streamed  

on Sunday Mornings, at 10:00am.   
 

The Rosary is being live-streamed on Saturdays at 4:30. 
 

     If you have access to Facebook, you can use  

this link to view the live-streams. 
 

https://www.facebook.com/groups/StLawrenceLife/  
 

     Those without Facebook, can access the  

live-streams by clicking the yellow star on our  

website…… www.stlawrencealbion.org 

 

 

 
 

~Drive Thru Chicken & Biscuit Dinner~ 
 

At The Federated Church Family Center 
Saturday, November 14th from 4:00 - 7:00 

Adults $10.00   Children 10 & Under  $5.00 

Hosted by... 

Springfield Volunteer First Department 

 

The Sanctuary Light is burning  

the month of November 

in honor of   

The Most Blessed Sacrament  

and for David Diehl 

 

Requested by: 

His Loving Family 

 

  

 
Help Needed 

 
Your Parish Needs You!! 

 
 Bingo will resume only if there are enough new volunteers to work. 

If we do not get enough new workers,  

this much needed fundraiser is in jeopardy of closing for good. 

This would be detrimental to our parish finances.   

 

Please think about volunteering your time on Monday nights!  

Let’s keep Bingo and our Parish alive! 

https://www.facebook.com/groups/StLawrenceLife/

